
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Careers Team are seeking industry professionals to help 
conduct interviews online to support our Year 10 students with 
their Mock Interviews. 
 
The program provides students the opportunity to practice for an 
interview in a supported manner, learn how to answer difficult 
questions, develop interview strategies, improve their 
communication skills, and receive important feedback. 
 
People working in all industries are welcomed, specifically 
with any expertise in the interview process. 
 

If you’re able to help the Semester 1 program runs from 
Monday 3 June – Friday 7 June and involves interviewing 
three students for approx. 15-20 mins each, via Microsoft 
Teams.   
   
Please select this link if you’re interested in participating, 
nominating which session and/or sessions you’re available: 
https://forms.gle/FfF8XcCtvAZetstbA 
 
Once an expression of interest is received the College Careers 
Team will be in contact with specific details and information.  
 
If you would like any further information please contact the 
Careers Team on 5421 1254 or email Lucy King 
lking@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au   
 

Many thanks for your help and we appreciate your support for our 
students! 

 
 

          

  Year 10 Mock Interview Program – Can You Help? 

SHC Careers team thank you for supporting our students as they transition  

from school to the world of work. 

into the world of work. 
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